
                                                                                                                           JULY 2015 
Dear Pastors & Friends, 
                “TO GOD BE THE GLORY GREAT THINGS HE HAS DONE” 
                                                            OUR CALLING 
    Truly he has done great things in our lives.  He has redeemed us & has washed away our 
filthy sins with His precious blood He shed on the cross of Calvary.  We can never do 
enough to repay Him for what He has done for us.  That is why, though I am handicapped, I 
must answer the call to go to Big Spring, Tx. to start an Independent Fundamental Baptist 
Hispanic Church.  “…WITH MEN THIS IS IMPOSSIBLE; BUT WITH GOD ALL 
THINGS ARE POSSIBLE” MATT. 19:26 
                                                 NURSING HOME MINISTRY 
     Since the end of last year, we have been going to 2 nursing homes with Juanita Montoya, 
a dear lady of our church.  She has known me since I was born.  We have been visiting our 2 
elderly sisters of our church.  They are in separate nursing homes.  We have singing, Bible 
Reading, Preaching, etc.  The two sisters, Rachel Luna and Ruth Hebert really are very 
grateful for us visiting them.  We count it an honor, a privilege & an opportunity to do this.  
It is a blessing to these faithful members of our church. God is opening the doors soon to 
have services in one of the nursing homes.  Please pray for this ministry that God will give us 
many souls.                               KARIN’S HEALTH UPDATE 
       Karin found a lump on her breast.  She went to her primary physician and he ordered a 
Mammogram.  The results came back abnormal.  So, he ordered a Diagnostic Mammogram 
with an Ultrasound.  The tests still came back abnormal.  The next step was a Needle Biopsy. 
The results of the biopsy were cancerous.  A few days later, she had a MRI exam and it 
showed another lump.  The next step was another needle biopsy on the second lump.  The 
results were cancerous.  So, on June 19th, Karin was admitted into the Hospital in San 
Antonio, Tx.  The Surgeon and his team were able to extract the 2 cancerous lumps and also 
remove 2 lymph nodes to find out if they were cancerous.  The Lymph Nodes exam came 
back normal.  So that meant that the cancer had not spread.  Praise the Lord!!!   She has to 
wait until the surgery heals completely and then the next step is Chemotherapy or Radiation.    
We want to thank everyone for praying for Karin during this rough time.  We really do 
appreciate your prayers, cards, phone calls, and e-mails  
                                                        MY HEALTH UPDATE                                                                    
        My last appointment with my Dr. was a success.  All my tests turned out fine.  We want 
to thank everyone who has prayed for my health.  Keep on praying.  We need your prayers. 
                                                         PRAYER REQUESTS 

1. That the Lord will supply us additional funds for our Medical Bills. 
2. That the Lord will supply New Additional Support Monthly. 
3. For Karin’s health. 

                                                        PRAISE & THANK YOU                                                           
        We appreciate your prayers & financial support for us & for our ministry.  Without your 
help, many souls would not have been won in Mexico and here in San Antonio, Tx.  Thank 
you for your love, prayers and support over the years.  Only in Heaven will we know the 
rewards. 
                                                                                               YOUR MISSIONARIES, 
 
                                                                            TED & KARIN JOHNSON                                                        


